
Memorandum

DATE May 3, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, City Manager (I) 

SUBJECT Street Name Change for SH 310/US 175 to S.M. Wright Blvd 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Engagement | Equity 

In accordance with the provisions of Section 51A-9.302 of the Dallas Development 
Code, please process an application for the consideration of a street name change for 
SH 310/US 175 between C.F. Hawn Freeway (US 175) and lH-45, to change the street 
name to S. M. Wright Blvd. 

Based on City of Dallas staff research, this section of road is named SH 310/US 175 – 
South Central Expressway and is currently a Texas Department of Transportation 
(TxDOT) facility. Further, SB 1129  of the 74th regular Texas Legislative session (June 
13, 1995) designated this section as S. M. Wright Freeway, in addition to any other 
designation. As the City of Dallas prepares to assume responsibility for operation and 
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any confusion on what this segment of road should be called, it is in the city’s interest to 
formally adopt the name S.M. Wright Blvd which will make it consistent with SB 1129 
and future city thoroughfare designation.   

Adam Bazaldua 
Councilmember, District 7 

Tennell Atkins 
Mayor Pro Tem, District 8 

Carolyn King Arnold 
Deputy Mayor Pro Tem, District 4 

c: Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 

maintenance of the facility following completion of construction, and in order to avoid 


